

THE BLUES AND ROYALS ASSOCIATION 46TH ANNUAL DINNER 2014 TICKET APPLICATION

The 46th Annual Dinner will be held at Hyde Park Barracks, Knightsbridge, London on Saturday, 10th May 2014 at 19:30hrs. Dress: Lounge suits, no medals.

The Annual General Meeting of the Association, will take place in the Household Cavalry Mounted Regiment 5th Floor Conference Room (above the Forge) at 18:30hrs and will precede the Dinner. Tickets are limited to members of the Association and official guests only. Please order your ticket on the form below:

) Ticket @ £30.00 (Serving and Retired Officers and

PLEASE SEND:

£

TO:	Serving Warrant Officers)		
The Honorary Secretary The Blues and Royals Association Home Headquarters Combermere Barracks Windsor Berkshire SL4 3DN	() Ticket @ £25.00 (Association Members under 70). If you are purchasing tickets for other Association members please		
	include their name on this form.		
	() Ticket @ £10.00 (Association Members aged 70 and over)		
	Donation to The Blues and Royals Association Welfare Fund (Please see enclosed Gift Aid form on the Christmas Card order form)		
	Total:		
FROM: Name: Address:	and Royals Association" and end stamped addressed envelope (m size 6"x 5") for your ticket. Members are advised there will	Members are advised there will be NO	
Telephone Number:	of suitable accommodation in the Wind	accommodation in the Barracks however, details of suitable accommodation in the Windsor area is on the rear of this form.	
E-mail	Only limited parking in the Barracks available.	Only limited parking in the Barracks will be available.	
~ 0 0			

Information for members who have not previously attended the Dinner:

The evening commences with pre-Dinner drinks in the WOs' & NCOs' Mess followed by the AGM and then by Dinner. After the last course the Chairman will propose the Loyal Toast and this will be followed by toasts to the Regiment and the Association. An update on current Regimental activities will be delivered by a senior officer of the Household Cavalry. Gentlemen are asked not to remove their jackets or ties during the Dinner, or to leave their seats until after the speeches have been concluded and the Chairman and guests have risen from the table.

If you have received this correspondence by post and you have an e-mail account it is because Home Headquarters does not have your correct e-mail address. It would be appreciated if you could provide your current e-mail address (and any future changes) to Home Headquarters either to the address on this order form or to HomeHq@householdcavalry.co.uk This will reduce production and postal charges to ensure funding goes to the appropriate welfare causes. Thank you.